
Clara Barton Elementary 
December 2022 Newsletter              

Save the Date 
December 1-Progress Reports 
December 5-9-Santa Shop 
December 9-Storybook Forest 
December 15-Christmas Concert @ 10:30 
MS Auditorium 
December 15- PTA Meeting @ 7:00 PM 
Zoom 
December 16-Early Release Day-Students 
dismissed at 1:30 
December 19-Duquesne Light Assembly @ 
10:00 for grades 2-3 
December 21-Santa Cop Toy Distribution 
December 22- Christmas Parties 2:00-3:00 
December 23-Polar Express Milk and  
Cookies 
December 23– Early Dismissal at 12:40 
December 24-January 1-Winter Break 
 

School resumes on Monday, Jan. 2nd  

A Note from the Principal 

 

 

 

December “A Christmas Visit” 

‘Twas a week before Christmas and throughout Clara Barton School, 
students and staff were busy teaching for that’s the golden rule. 

All Skills were being taught with process and flare, 
not forgetting that Clara Barton’s children should be “Handled with Care.”  

Ms. Kim was cheerful, happy, and working away. 
We’d be lost without her is all that I’ll say! When out in Clara Barton I heard a soft chatter 
I jumped from my chair to see what was the matter. Away to the hall I went real quick!
Standing there was Santa, this was not a trick! He had visions dancing in his head with 

children such as Clara Barton’s, they are the BEST he said! 
Such support from parents, teachers and community, Santa saw the Clara Barton unity! 

Santa declared, “It’s time to go.” He waved good-bye as he climbed on his sleigh. 
With no hesitation he was up, up and away! But I heard him exclaim as he wasn’t near, 

“Thanks for all that you have done at Clara Barton this year!” 
 

  Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
  Mrs.  Haney 

School Contact 

Noelle Haney 
Principal 

 
haneyn@wmasd.org 

 
412-466-9131 

Counselor’s Corner 
Reducing Holiday Stress for Children 

1. Stick to Routines. 

2. Give a heads up about busy schedule. 

3. Schedule in downtime. 

4. Let your child vent. 

5. Maintain exercise. 

6. Don’t feel obligated to attend every event. 

7. Enjoy time with family and friends. 

Lisa Stillwagon – Homeville stillwagonl@wmasd.org 
Terry Whalen - Clara Barton whalent@wmasd.org  

 

Happy Holidays! 

Students of the Month for November 

 106– Rylee Marihugh 

110-Kaci Konieczny 

102-Scarlett Harvard 

104– Colton Cevelosky 

105-Liam Kalberer 

200-Olivia Wine 

207-Kelsie Fry 

204-Crosby Koenig 

206-Morgan Jeffrey 

208-AJ Kanz 

101-Skylaar Talton 

103-Ryder Weyant 

Respectful, Responsible and Ready to Learn! 

  @WMClaraBarton 
  #wmtitanpride 



 

 

 

 

Reading Champions Program 
Written by: Dina Fouser, Literacy Coach 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Congratulations to the 3rd grade students and staff for once again being chosen to participate in the 
Reading Champions Program, created by U.S. Steel in partnership with the Pittsburgh  

Penguins Foundation. 
 

This 8-week reading Incentive program was created with the intention of encouraging children to 
spend more time reading both in school and at home.  The 3rd grade students will aim to read for 20 

minutes a day (the amount of time in a period of hockey).   Students will have the  
opportunity to work as a class to earn amazing prizes, including the chance to earn two Pittsburgh 

Penguins tickets! 
 

The third-grade classrooms were gifted a Reading Champions library surrounded by important themes 
such as teamwork, kindness, anti-bullying, hockey, penguins and more!  The books even include  

motivational and inspiring messages handwritten by the Pittsburgh Penguins staff.  
 

Good luck to our 3rd grade students as they work hard to become Reading Champions! 

 



 

 

 

 

Pie in your Face Assembly 

2nd Grade 

2nd Grade 

Mr. Galiyas, Mr. Simone, Mr. Milko and Mrs. Haney were great 
sports and got pied in the face. 

 Thank you to all who donated to the food drive! 



 

 

 

 

Thank you to the CB PTA for arranging visits from the WM Police, Pitt Ohio, WM No. 3  

Volunteer Fire Co. and Baldwin EMS!  

3rd Grade 2nd Grade 

2nd Grade 

CB 

Hero  

Day 

11.7.22 



 

 

 

 

Some of our kindness club members doing an activity with students in grades K-2. Also, 3rd graders made an-
nouncements of ways to be kind at home and school throughout the day on 11.10.22 CB Kindness Day  

3rd Grade 2nd Grade 

2nd Grade 



 

 

 

 

The Queen of Hearts visited our Kindergartners on 11.7.22 

3rd Grade 2nd Grade 

2nd Grade 



Teacher Feature 
Third Grade: Mrs. Buchleitner, Ms. Terzich and Mrs. Fry 


